
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

 
 

Behaviour and Standards at Haydock High School 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their support over the last term 
and a half whilst we have implemented the choice behaviour system.  From Tuesday 19

th
 June we will 

be recapping and continuing to further embed these high standards in preparation for a relaunch in 
September. 
 
The vast majority of our students exhibit exemplary behaviour and are a credit to our school 
community.  Our whole school AtL average lies at 4.10 with an average of only 0.04% of students 
achieving an AtL of 1 or 2 on a weekly basis.  Parents now receive a half termly attendance and 
behaviour report that supports our school policy. 
 
We will continue to strive to achieve the highest standards of behaviour by promoting the rewards of 
having an excellent attitude to learning and the values of our Haydock Charter. 
 
In order to do this I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers about our 
expectations in terms of uniform, punctuality and footwear.   
 
To further enhance our work in personal development, welfare and behaviour from September we 
have appointed 3 Heads of Achievement.  Mr Sharrat will be attached to Years 7 and 8.  Mr Weaver 
and Mr O’Neil will be attached to Years 9, 10 and 11. Their role will be to support behaviour for 
learning in and around our school community and also analyse data and develop academic progress 
when students fall below target.  They will work closely with Heads of Year and liaise with parents to 
keep them informed of any interventions required.   
 
We are working very hard to prepare for September but standards will not be reduced in the final 
weeks of this academic year. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr K Wright 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


